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I told a little kindergardener that I was her friend and she replied, “NO, YOU 
ARE NOT MY FRIEND”. I was shocked at her response. Then she said, “YOU 
ARE NOT MY FRIEND BECAUSE YOU ARE MY FAMILY!” Wow! I love it!!!

It’s back to school and it’s back on track ministering to the children; Feeding 
them body, soul and spirit! The startup day of the program we gave the kids 
their back packs and their school supplies. One little girl was so thrilled with 
her new school supplies that when she got home, she measured all of her 
new school supplies with the metric ruler she discovered tucked away in the 
back of her notebook. This cutie pie spent the rest of the afternoon telling her 
mother how many centimeters each of her new crayons were as well as her 
new pen-cils, pens, notebooks, erasers, glue bottle, and scissors. She meas-
ured everything she could find. When two of our newcomers, Santos and 
Carlos, got home and showed off their new backpacks to their parents, they 
were blown away! They could not believe it. They were very grateful and for 
the assistance that their boys received.

We got reports back that when many of our kids got to school the next day 
they were ‘strutting their stuff’ and telling their teachers and fellow classmates 
about “la escuelita” (their “little school”). We have a new volunteer mom that 
is a kindergarden teacher and she was full of praise for the good values, 
the age specific activities, and the positive reinforcement that the children 
are receiving. We started off with a warm welcome to the new kids and a 
welcome back to the faithful, the memorization of Ephesian’s 2:8, a prayer 
of thanksgiving, lunch and classes followed by cleanup time, a prayer of 
dismissal after which they received the Backpacks and supplies. We continue 
to give thanks for each and every one of you who are active in your prayers 
and gifts that make the difference in these little lives. Thank You!

Together We are LifeSavers!
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GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

ON TRACK!
BACK...(Pack)

Mezcales, Mexico
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Prayer & Opportunities!
1. �Pray for favor, protection and provision 

for the expansion of the ministry.

2. �Pray for the installation of sewer lines 
in our community as promised. Our 
children cross pud-dles of raw sewer 
to go to the main road, or come to the 
program

3. �Pray that Vida, our Spanish Bible 
institute raises up more disciples 
that plant more churches in more 
countries. Especially pray for Peru, 
Chile, Nicaragua & Spanish disciples in 
the USA!

4. �Pray that Vida will produce new 
courses. We need $1,200 for video 
production and $400 for the manual.

Thanks for praying!


